
From: eddy lang < >
Date: December 28, 2017 at 8:34:29 AM PST 
To: mayor@burnaby.ca
Subject: plastic bags

Good morning Mayor and counsellors: 
I have just recently heard that the city of Victoria is 
banning plastic bags in January of 2018…This is a 
wonderful example of how to help with waste in and 
around BC.   
I believe that everyone in BC, and Canada for that matter, 
should adopt this plan, immediately. 
Why not be the first city in the lower mainland to ban the 
use of plastic bags.  I have already heard from the city of 
Port Moody, that they too are considering adopting this 
ban.  Let's all get on board and stop this abuse of plastic in 
our oceans, and in our land fills. 
We don't need to waste time with committees….Just do 
it….others will follow. 

Respectfully,
Eddy Lang 
518 Cardiff Way* 
Port Moody, BC  V3H 3T3 
Phone:   

*Please contact via email
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